
 
 
 

 
Canadian Mineral Processors 

Southern Ontario Branch 
 
November, 29th, 2019 
 
Re: 2020 Ray MacDonald Memorial Hockey Game  
 
Dear Colleague: 
 
The Southern Ontario Branch of the Canadian Mineral Processors (CMP) is pleased to once 
again be arranging the Ray MacDonald Memorial Hockey Game, where CMP delegates will lace 
up the blades and play for the Kilborn Cup. 
 
The 2020 game will be played on Tuesday January 21st, 2020 at 6:00 pm at Carleton University. 
Bus transportation to/from the Ottawa Westin Hotel will be provided for all players and spectators. 
The bus for players and spectators will depart the Westin hotel at 4:45 pm. 
 
The hockey game is open to all registered members of the conference. Players (men and 
women) of all ages and skill levels are encouraged to participate in this great event of networking, 
recreation, and fun. Full hockey equipment including a helmet is required. Participants will also be 
required to sign a waiver form. Slap shots and body contact are not permitted. If interested in 
participating in this game, please contact Mark Griffiths at mark_griffiths@quadra.ca (289-321-
1814).  
 
The CMP Southern Ontario Branch is also soliciting sponsorships for this event. The sponsorship 
amount for the 2020 Ray MacDonald Memorial Hockey Game is $300.00. All sponsors will have 
their logo displayed on the game banner and will receive a game T-shirt. Funds in excess of the 
game’s expenses will go towards scholarships for students entering mining and mineral 
processing engineering programs. Should you wish to sponsor this event, please contact Mark 
Griffiths at mark_griffiths@quadra.ca (289-321-1814). Please note that an e-copy of all Sponsors’ 
logos is required by Jan 3rd, 2020. Link for sponsorship payments of $300.00 is: 
 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/2020-cmp-ray-macdonald-memorial-hockey-game-tickets-

84065093959 

 
Should you wish to sponsor and make the payment in cash or cheque, please contact Mark 
Griffiths regarding this arrangement. 
 
This event has been a cornerstone of the CMP’s social program and we look forward to another 
successful game in 2020.  
 
 
 
Mark Griffiths, Quadra Chemicals Ltd. 
mark_griffiths@quadra.ca Phone: +1.905.592.3855 | Cell: +1.289.321.1814 


